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LIBRARY ADVISORY BOARD MINUTES
April 30, 2018, 5:30 p.m.
Members Present: Anne West /Chair, Raychel Garcia, Beverly Courtney, Susan Kellicut
Members Absent: Barbara Hilderbrand, G.K. Sharman, Margaret Wells/Vice Chair
Staff: Christine Patten, Library Services Division Manager, Virginia Howerton, Public Services Manager, Barbara McCullough, Regional Manager, Norma Medina Ortiz, Regional Manager, Debbie Clifton
A. Ms. West called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.  Ms. West noted that there was a quorum for the April 30, 2018 Library Advisory Board Meeting. Motion was made to accept the official minutes from January 29, 2018 meeting. Ms. West made a motion, which was seconded by Ms. Beverly Courtney and approved by unanimous vote.
B. The Library Advisory Board discussed the next meeting and decided to move the Library Advisory Board Meeting to May 21, 2018 to avoid the Memorial Day holiday.
C. Ms. Patten provided an update on the parking lot lightning renovation at the Central Branch which is underway. 
D. Ms. Patten provided an update on the modernization of the staff and public elevators at the Central Branch, expected to be complete in April 2018.
E. Ms. Patten and board members discussed the redesign of the Northwest Branch parking lot which was funded in October 2017. The delay reported in January continues, with no work undertaken on the project. 
F. The Library Advisory Board discussed the Library Customer Satisfaction Survey responses, which were overwhelmingly satisfied or very satisfied. Residents did mention to age of the facilities and the desire for more materials. Some resident responses reflected a lack of information about services such as e-books.
G. The floor was opened for any discussion under the Good of the Order.
H. Ms. Patten and the board discussed a proposal by the County to evaluate outsourcing or privatization of the library by a private company. Library Advisory Board members requested information about funding levels.
I. The floor was opened for any discussion under the Good of the Order.
J. Next Library Advisory Board meeting is scheduled for May 21, 2018 at 5:30 PM in the gallery at the Central Branch Library at 215 N. Oxford Rd., Casselberry.
K. Ms. West adjourned the meeting at 6:30 PM.
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